
Our area is growing, as we can see on our way to school every day. In mid-April, we will 
experience another temporary road closure. As we get closer to the start of the closure, we will be able 
to give you exact dates of the closure. The closure will have three phases. The first phase will be the 
most impactful for our carpool flow. 

 
Phase one – Start Date: approximately April 14. Length of closure: approximately 1 ½ weeks.  

Impact: New Life Drive will be closed between Voyager and Jet Stream (Cross Peak 
View). The construction company will leave one turn lane open that leads into New Life Church. 
This means that we can ENTER our carpool line from this direction. However, we cannot EXIT in 
that direction. This will mean that we will leave Cross Peak View unblocked for carpool during 
this phase. This will cause our carpool to run MUCH SLOWER due to the shorter exit route. 
Please be patient and follow the carpool attendants’ directions during this phase. We will have 
additional personnel out at carpool to manage this phase. 

 
Phase two – Start Date: approximately April 25. Length of closure: approximately 1 ½ weeks 

Impact: New Life Drive will be closed between the west New Life Church entrance and 
Jet Stream (Cross Peak View). East and Westbound traffic will be allowed, west of New Life 
Church’s entrance – the one that we use for carpool. The section to the east of our carpool 
entrance will be blocked. We will return to our normal carpool operation during this phase. Our 
carpool will enter and exit through New Life Church’s parking lot, as usual. The only change will 
be that only a westbound exit will be possible on New Life Drive once you exit their parking lot. 
Our exit to the south (onto Interquest) will be available in all phases. 

 
Phase Three – Start Date: Approximately May 5. Length of closure: approximately 3 days 

Impact: The south end of Jet Stream Dr. will be blocked with one turn lane allowed. This 
will not impact our carpool flow at all.  

 
During all phases, cars that would like to park in the parking lot should enter from the south – off of 
Interquest – as we normally do. This will allow you to avoid the construction area. However, please do 
not enter the carpool line from the south. Please continue to use the north entrance for carpool.  
 
 
Please contact the school office with any questions. We want to keep you informed and up to date on 
changes that will affect you and your students. Thank you for your patience and your partnership. 
 


